
 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP ADVISORY BOARD  
 

The charge of the environmental stewardship advisory board will be to assist the Chapel 

Hill Town Council in strengthening environmentally responsible practices that protect, promote 

and nurture our community and the natural world through advice and program support. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

AMENDMENT TO TOWN’S GREEN BUILDING ORDINANCE TO 

INCLUDE ARCHITECTURE 2030 CHALLENGE FOSSIL FUEL 

REDUCTION TARGETS 

 
June 12, 2018 

 

Recommendation:  Approval   Approval with Conditions  Denial   

  

Motion: Tom Henkel moved and Adrienne Tucker seconded a motion to recommend approval 

of the staff’s proposed amendment to the Town’s Green Building Ordinance within Chapter 5, 

Article VII of the Town’s Code of Ordinances.  

 

Vote:  8-0 

 

Yeas:   John Wallace (Chair), Tom Henkel (Vice-Chair), Adrienne Tucker 

Bruce Sinclair, Gregory Ames, Heidi Kim, Hui Ding and Mary Metcalf 

 

Nays:  

 

Conditions: 

 

 None. 

 

Special Considerations: 

 None. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by: John Wallace, Chair, Environmental Stewardship Advisory Board 

 John Richardson, Community Resilience Officer, Staff Liaison to ESAB 


